
 
 

 

 

 

 

From: Jim  Schuster 
To: AS  President;  AS  VP  BusOps 
Cc: Cindy  Monger 
Subject: Viqueen  Planning 
Date: Tuesday,  July  27,  2010  2:09:58  PM 

As we discussed when we were out on the island, the next step for Viqueen Lodge is to improve the 
sanitation system to flush toilet and to provide hot showers for users.  Both of these would require 
a new well be drilled to provide at least several thousand gallons of water per day.  I would like to 
propose the following: 

“Move to approve NTE $10,000 to hire a consultant to determine permitting processes, systems 
design and project estimation for a new water and sanitation systems for Viqueen Lodge.” 

Thanks for your consideration, 

Jim 
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